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Or ask for; Marie-Katrin Richter

WHANGAREI

DISTRICT COUNCIL

23 February 2011

To whom it may concern

Reference

In the financial year 2010/11 Te Aratika Drilling Ltd have been involved in the Hatea Raw Water Main
Replacement project as subcontractor to United Civil Construction Ltd, installing 2.3km of 315mm ID PE80
main through urban Whangarei using open cut method.

The project was under strict time constraints. Te Aratika Drilling Ltd achieved a high production rate on a
regular basis, and completed their part of the works ahead of schedule to the required quality. Te Aratika
Drilling Ltd is impressively pro-active in the areas of environment safety and quality assurance. Their
handling of public relations was excellent, drawing praise from the public numerous times.

| would not hesitate to recommend Te Aratika Drilling and would be pleased to be contacted as a referee if
required.

Yours faithfully

-l Patdes

Marie-Katrin Richter
Distribution Engineer
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Forum North, Private Bag 9023
Whangarei 0148, New Zealand
Telephone: +64 9 430 4200
Facsimile: +64 9 438 7632
Email: mailroom@wdc.govt.nz

Website: www.wdc.govt.nz
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